COASTAL QUILTER’S GUILD
General Meeting July 8, 1998

The meeting was called to order at the Samarkand Community Center at 7:10 P.M. by Norah
McMeeking.

Show and Tell was the first order of business.

Membership Chairman Jan Inouye introduced 3 guests and 5 new members. 122 members were
in attendance. This month’s 10th Anniversary drawing reported 40% of Guild members had
participated in Community quilt making, 19% had worked on quilts for other community
organizations. The drawings were won respectively by Marilyn Weal and Lori Schiferl.

Quilt Show report was given by Betty Kelley. She reviewed the information as in the
Newsletter. The next show meetings will be July 9 and August 5 at Samarkand. Jan Inouye

reminded members photos of quilts were now being taken at meetings.

Special Events Chair Wanda Livernois thanked the volunteers for the July 4 event at Stowe
House and reported a good time was had by all. Approximately 100 tickets were taken.

Workshops chairperson Carol Meyerhwas not in attendance. Diane Eardley said both the
workshop for July 9 and August 13 were filled.

Ellen Richardson described next month’s program with Yvonne Porcello.
SCCQQG representative Nola Ferguson invited all to attend the July 18 meeting.

Block of the Month - Lena Scharfeld conducted a drawing for the blocks. They were won by
Beth Jones.

Opportunity Quilt - Janet Berlin had the completed top with her and requested more quilters
sign up to work..

Lynne Laughrin reminded all the Challenge quilts will be due in September.

The program, a trunk show, was presented by Jenny Carr Kenny and Sharon Norbutus from
Camarillo.

Meeting adjourned at 9:16 P. M.

Respectfully submitted,
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Betty Kelley




